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The following proposal has been reviewed by the University Senate Admissions and Academic 
Standards Committee and was unanimously approved. 
 
Request for Change in Ph.D. Business Administration 
 
Currently, prospective students are required to submit scores of their GMAT.  The request is to 
permit GRE scores as a substitute for GMAT scores.   
 
The language proposed by the College of Business and Economics for inclusion in the Graduate 
Bulletin is provided below.   
 
“Also, students without GMAT scores must take the exam and submit scores before an admission 
decision can be made. In some areas and at the discretion of the Director of Graduate Studies, the GRE 
may be accepted as an alternative to the GMAT” 
 
There are no plans to define a minimum score for the GRE.   
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